
Help Shape the Future of Lake City’s  
New Community Center!  
WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR IDEAS!
The City of Seattle’s Office of Housing (OH) and Seattle Parks and Recreation (SPR) are partnering with Mercy 
Housing to redevelop the former Lake City Community Center. Following a fire in 2023, a new facility is being built 
with a community center, 94+ affordable housing units above and spaces for the whole community to enjoy is 
being built. This meeting will focus solely on the two-floor community center space design.

12526 27TH AVE NE, 98125
Stop by our booth to share your ideas! We’ll be there to answer questions and gather your input.

Catch Us at Albert Davis Park During the Lake City Farmer’s Market

AUGUST 14, 21, AND 28, 3 – 7 PM

FRIDAY, AUGUST 15, 4:30 PM – 6:30 PM
AKIN BUILDING, 12360 LAKE CITY WAY NE, SEATTLE, WA 
Meet the project team, ask questions, and gather your input on the design for the community center!

Join Us for a Fun, Informative Ice Cream Social!

A K I N  B U I L D I N G

Your Voice is Important to Us! 
We want the new community center to reflect the needs and desires of the Lake City community. 
Here’s How You Can Share Your Input
•   Be a part of the conversation at our Ice Cream Social event or pop-ups in the park

•   Participate in online survey to be released August 14th

አስተያየት ወይም ግብዓት ለመስጠት ይህንን ጣቢያ ይጎብኙ 
Visite este sitio para enviar comentarios
Booqo websaytka si aad fikrad uga dhiibato
ርእይቶ ንምሃብ ናብዚ መርበብ-ሓበሬታ’ዚ ብጻሕ
Відвідайте цей сайт, щоб зробити свій внесок 
Truy cập trang web này để chia sẻ nhận xét hoặc góp ý
請造訪該網站，提供意見或回饋

FOR TRANSLATED FLYER PLEASE VISIT THIS WEBPAGE FOR REGULAR UPDATES
https://seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/lake-city-community-center-redevelopment
or contact: Asmita Poudel at Asmita.Poudel@seattle.gov or 206-549-0827


